

City of Clay P.O. Box 345 Clay, Al 35048-0345

PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES September 10th, 2019

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Tuesday, September 10th, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. at Clay City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City Manager Ronnie Dixon serving as recorder.

The Council discussed the agenda. Mr. Dixon stated the new Budget starts October 1st. The council discussed the upcoming Splash pad and playground. Construction to begin November 1st to be completed by April 2020.

The annual Kids Day for the Boy's and Girl's Club will be this Thursday 9/12/19 from 5-7 pm.

Mr. Dixon read the recipients of the school grants in Dennis Locke absence. Clay Elementary winner was Mandy Evans who will use the money for chrome books. Clay Chalkville Middle School was Jordan Tyler who will use the money for Chrome books. Clay Chalkville High School was Mateusz Rudak who will use the money for educational display materials to create a more exciting classroom learning environment.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ronnie Dixon City Manager